
 

 
 

Organized by graduate students from the Department of Education, Concordia University. 

CALL FOR PAPERS 
We are now accepting submissions for the 2017 Graduate Symposium in the Department of 

Education at Concordia University. This year’s theme is Outside the Box: Educating to Change. 
We invite any research or projects on new approaches or changing existing approaches to 

education at all levels.  

 

Please submit an abstract of no more than 250 words at 
http://doe.concordia.ca/symposium/proposals/ on or before February 15, 2017. 
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